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RECEIVED

FEB 2 9 2000

RE: Draft Site Characterization Report Former Gasoline Tank Farm TPA Site No. 10 St.
Paul Island, January 13, 2000.

Dear Mr. Lindsay:

The Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) has received the above document on
February 2, 2000. Based on a review of the data presented in the document, there are no
contaminants at the site above action levels for unrestricted use as listed in 18 AAC 75 Oil and
Hazardous Substances Pollution Control Regulations (as amended through January 22, 1999).
DEC will not require NOAA to conduct further investigation or remedial action at this time.
The site will be considered closed out and no further action is necessary. However, please note
that DEC reserves all of its rights under 18 AAC 75 and Alaska Statute 46 to require NOAA to
conduct further investigation and/or remedial action if information indicates the site conditions
are not protective of human health, safety, and welfare, and of the environment.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please don’t hesitate to call me at (907) 269-7552.

$gQ&yQg
Project Manager

cc: Jennifer Roberts, DEC Anchorage
Breck Tostevin, AGO
Pribilof Islands RAB Members
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